
 

 

 

Attention 6th Grade Parents, 

 

It is not too late to order your students 6th grade class photo.  Please 

send in your order form and payment by Tuesday, November 26, 2013. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 

Melissa Stanneck at mstanneck@verizon.net or 973-713-4441. 

 

Thank You, 

Melissa Stanneck 

Yearbook Committee 
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